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LOS ANGELES INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT (LAX) 

NORTH COMPLEX OUTBOARD RUNWAY 24R/6L CLOSURE 
October 9, 2017 to November 7, 2017 

30-Day Closure     
 

Starting Monday, October 9, 2017 at 12:01 a.m., Los Angeles World Airports will close 
outboard runway 24R/6L on the north runway complex for runway repair. This work is 
necessary to ensure that the airport continues to meet minimum safety requirements. 
Runway 24R/6L is scheduled to close continuously for 30 days from October 9th through 
November 7th.  
 
Persons living near LAX may notice a change in aircraft flight activity and noise during the 
closure of Runway 24R/6L as aircraft that normally land on the north outboard runway 
(24R/6L) will instead land on the north inboard runway (24L/6R). In addition, with only one 
runway (24L/6R) available for landing and takeoff on the north complex during this closure, 
go-around operations may increase and some aircraft operations may shift from the north 
to the south runway complex.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and patience during this 30-day closure. 
 

 


